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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Leon G, Year 1- Junior F, Year 2- Kane S, Year 3- Lewis H, 
Year 4- Ellie K, Year 5 – Brogan S, Year 6- Naomi K 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Rec Leo R, Year 1- Riley M, Year 2- Casey E, Year 3- Archie A, 

Year 4- Riley P, Year 5 – Michael C, Year 6 – Emmie W 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Sydney P-B (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  
2nd March at 9.00am.  

World Book Day 
To celebrate World Book Day we are having a ‘Snuggle Down and Read Day’ on Thursday, 1st 
March. Your child can come in to school in pyjamas if they wish to do so (school uniform if not 

please) and to bring in a book from home to enjoy and share with their class. 

Lego 
We run a club during lunchtimes and would be grateful of any donations of lego you have at home 

that is no longer played with. 

Paper £10 Notes 
The last day to use your paper £10 notes is Thursday, 1st March. Some retailers, banks or building 

societies will accept these notes after this day but school will not. 

Head Lice 
Some parents have reported that their child has head lice; this means there will be others.  Can you 
please check your child’s hair over the weekend and take the necessary steps.  If you do find any 
eggs or lice you will need to treat the whole family and follow up by combing through on a daily basis 
so you don’t miss any eggs.  Also, please keep long hair tied back as this helps to stop the spread. 

London Trip 
The full £30 deposit for the trip to London must be paid by Friday, 2nd March and we will not be able 
to reserve places if this is not received. In previous years we have been more lenient about payment 

but school has had to pay the full amount for any pupils that did not go and we have lost a lot of 
money. 

Home School Value 
Our focus for this half term is Perseverance.  We are sending home a sheet with stories & activities for 

you to work through with your child to compliment the work we are doing in school with them. 

PE Kit 
Your child must have a full PE Kit in school at all times.  PE is a compulsory part of the school curriculum.  

Can you please ensure your child has suitable shorts/tracksuit bottoms/T-shirt and pumps/trainers to wear.  
Shorts and T-shirts can be purchased from school.   

Earrings cannot be worn for PE and can no longer be taped over; children need to 
remove their own earrings or parents must remove before they come to school. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Perseverance’ 
Philippians 4:13 

 ‘I can do all things through him who strengthens me’ 



 
   
 
 
    

Date Event Details 
7.3.18 Parents Evening  3.20-6.45 

9.3.18 Non-Uniform for Easter Bingo Easter Chocolate Donations 

14.3.18 Nur/Rec Trip to Underwater Street 
Easter Bingo 

Please return permission slip & payment 
6.00-7.30pm 

22.3.18 Easter Service in Church 11am 

23.3.18 School Closes for Easter 2.15pm 

9.4.18 School Re-opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

17.4.18 KS1 Disco 3.15-5.15pm 

19.4.18 KS2 Disco 3.15-5.30pm 

3.5.18 INSET Day  

7.5.18 May Day Bank Holiday  

25.5.18 School Closes for Half Term 3.15pm 

Clubs for Spring 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Volleyball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/5 Football Club, KS2 Choir Club 
Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5 Tag Rugby Club, Y2/3 Circuit Training 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Y1/2 Gymnastics Club 

Friday – Homework 
Year 6 Boosters will continue on a Tuesday and Thursday until 10/5/18 

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 92.4%,  

 
The winning classes are Year 3with 96.8% of children making The Magic 97 

 

 

Change of Details  
Can you please let the school office know if you have changed any of your details e.g. mobile 
phone numbers, addresses etc. It is extremely important that we are able to contact someone 

in an emergency or if there is any important information you need to know regarding the 
school. 

 

Lunchtime Award  
Leah B, Rec 
Alex W, Y3 

Jessie D, Y5 
 

Naming Uniform 
Can you please ensure all uniform, PE Kits, bags, shoes, Coats etc are clearly named.  As 
you can imagine 230 children are all wearing the same uniform and it is a nightmare if they 

lose something. 
 


